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Annex V

Comparison of original and final budget for the biennium 2020-2021

1. UNBOA has recommended that UNOPS obtain post facto approval of the Executive Board on original and final
budget including each line item. The approval is requested for the latest biennium for which Financial Statements
certified by the UNBOA are available.

2. The following table presents the comparison of original and final budget for the biennium 2020-2021, and
explanation of material variance by line item. For the biennium, the variances are in general a reflection of the
COVID-19 impact on travels and working modality, as well as the capitalization of oneUNOPS assets.

3. UNOPS will continue to keep both the Executive Board and the UNBOA informed regarding the original and final
budgets and related material changes through the annual Financial Statements. Related annexes were introduced from
2017 UNOPS Financial Statements.
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